EAST HADDAM SCHOOL DISTRICT

East Haddam Board of Education "Where People Are Our Greatest Resource"

Ellen W. Solek, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools David A. Scata Director of Pupil Services Robert T. Carroll Business Manager

May 11, 2011

Mrs. Debbie Denette Town Clerk Town of East Haddam P.O. Box K Easrt Haddam, CT 06423

Dear Mrs. Denette:

At its Regular Meeting of May 10, 2011, the Board of Education unanimously voted to cancel its July 12, 2011 meeting.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ellen W. Solek, Superintendent East Haddam School District

EWS/jem